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August 6, 2016
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Prayer Warriors,

We had a couple visit our services that I met in the grocery store.  We have been praying that they would come again.  This couple is Lupe and Alicia.  They have 3 small boys.  Both of them have a testimony of salvation.  They have been looking for a church home.  Pray that they come and join with us.  

Also we are starting our VBS next Monday, August 8, 2016.  Pray that many children will come.  We desire to see many salvations and entrances into homes with the Gospel.  We have had good responses when we have passed out flyers about VBS.  

I will be using my laptop in my lessons that I have prepared.  Pray that it does not overheat.  The weather here is very hard on computers.  I try not to use my computer any more than necessary so that I can use it successfully during VBS.  

The Lord has really been blessing Eric in the sermons that he has been preaching.  I personally have received blessings and direction for my continued ministry here with the Mexican people. 

My book – Pray that it will touch hearts for the glory of God.  If you would like to order one you can go to http://www.xulonpress.com/bookstore/ and order it there.  The title is A Faithful Servant and a Runaway Preacher by Sarah Jane Conaway.  This is a first of many that I will be writing.  I am also beginning stories of my life and how I became a missionary.  Many people have asked me questions about this and I feel the best way to answer them is to put it in book form.  Pray with me about this, that all will be done in the Lord’s will. 

Thank you for your prayer and financial support.  We appreciate everything that we receive. Blessings to you all. 

Because He Lives,
Aunt Jane, Bro. Eric, and Bro. Timothy 

